

8590 US Hwy 441 SE Okeechobee Fl 34974

Email: S.Cone@X-22Adventures.org

Cell Phone: 863-801-7729

501c3: 86-1797081

Subject: Request for Donation to X-22 Adventures Fundraiser

Dear (name),

I hope this letter finds you well.

My name is

Stephen Cone and I'm writing you today to graciously request your support for our upcoming fundraiser for X-22 Adventures which is scheduled for December 3<sup>rd</sup> 2023.

X-22 Adventures is a nonprofit organization focused on providing outdoor recreational therapeutic experiences to veterans, active duty or retired and first responders, active duty or retired.

Your contribution would play a crucial role in 2024 and would enabling us to continue our mission of supporting these true heroes in the great outdoors.

We are graciously requesting a donation for our silent auction and bucket raffle from you to help us make a positive impact on their lives through social interactions in the outdoors with likeminded people.

For more details or to discuss this further, please feel free to contact me via my cell number or email address below.

Thank you for considering our request. Your support is deeply appreciated.

Warm regards, Stephen S. Cone Founder/President X-22 Adventures Nonprofit 8590 US Hwy 441 SE Okeechobee Florida 34974 863-801-7729 S.Cone@X-22Adventures.org

All donations are tax deductible and receipts will be provided upon request.

Thank you!